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Dear Committee Members.

I  support the Private Members Bill to issue demerit points to illegal taxi operators.

Up till now illegal Taxi operators have had their fines paid by a foreign company that does
 not respect the rule of law in this State. A cease & desist order has been ignored .

Illegal taxi operators continue to operate in Queensland. The Government must agree to
 harsher penalties to enforce its own laws. The legal taxi industry complies with all laws &
 regulations.

The livelihoods of thousands of Queensland families who abide by all these regulations are
 at risk. These are all  small business operators, self funded retirees & employees of the
 legal Taxi industry.

I ask you to support The Transport Legislation (Taxi Services)Amendment Bill 2015, which
 proposes to increase penalties through the demerit points system for those operating a 
 illegal taxi service

Yours Sincerely

Mr. Agron Kello
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